
 

Postdoctoral Fellowship at the University of Cambridge or Oxford 
2022 – 2023 Extension 
 

 

 
Instructions for the head of the host department in Cambridge or Oxford 

 
 
As the head of a department welcoming a Wiener-Anspach Postdoctoral Fellow who will apply for an extension of 
the fellowship,  we kindly ask you to provide the candidate with a letter that will be included in their application (to 
be submitted by Monday 14 March 2022, noon Belgian time). 

 
 
Content 
 
In this letter, could you please answer the following questions: 
 

1. Do you support the candidate’s application for an extension of their postdoctoral fellowship in 2022/2023? 
 

2. What would be the costs associated with this affiliation in 2022/2023? 
 

3. Do you commit to support the candidate’s application to a visa extension within the requested deadline? 
Please note that the Wiener-Anspach Foundation will cover the visa fees. 
  

 
 


